
Badger  Creek Hall 
Invites youTo 

Drinks  & Nibbles 
To discuss implementation of Strategic Plan 

Community-minded volunteers welcome to discuss next steps  

Friday  24th  November 2023        5.30 pm – 7 pm 

The ‘what’ has been identified now we need to ascertain the 

‘who’ and ‘how’ 
Short-term projects need volunteers to help get these plans done. 

Either simply rock up for Friday night drinks & nibbles  

Or  

RSVP if you like to  Kathy  5962 3639 

Email: enquiries@badgercreekhall.org.au 

Badger Creek Hall is maintained by a volunteer Committee of Management 

mailto:enquiries@badgercreekhall.org.au

